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With no direct train line to Little Bay and bus services from Central only it was easy to get 
one bus straight to Little Bay now volunteers have to change to light rail and the bus making 
the journey for older volunteers complicated and time consuming. Many complaints from 
volunteers and making it more difficult to attract them particularly on a Sunday, 




